
The Orange Unified School District’s Title VI-Native 
American Education Program will be holding a public hearing 
for the 2017-2018 Grant Application. These funds will be 
used for tutoring and raising the academic achievement of 
Native American Students. The Public Hearing is open to all 
parents of students in the Title VI Program and to the 
Orange Community.   
For information Contact:  

Sandy Schaffer, Coordinator 
 Title VI-Native American Education Program 

(714) 628-4419 

Date: Tuesday, May 9, 2017 
Time: 6:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. 
Location: Orange Unified School District 
  Tile VI-Native American Education Office 

 1401 N. Handy St., Building #G Orange, 
92867  

               (at the corner of Handy St. and Katella 
Ave) 


